
Did you know? Household members of the Historical Society 
of Michigan can access recordings of past History Hounds on 
the HSM website! Members must be logged in with an active 
membership to view past lectures on demand. To learn more 
about memberships, visit www.hsmichigan.org/join.

Free History Hounds® lectures for 
members of your historical organization!
You can attend the Historical Society of Michigan’s (HSM) 
weekly History Hounds® Lecture Series free of charge as a benefit 
of your membership with your historical organization. All 
programs are remote, via Zoom, so you can participate on your 
home computer, laptop, tablet, or smart phone.

Register for the programs on HSM’s website at  
www.hsmichigan.org. On the registration form, select “A 
member of an HSM member organization” and enter the 
name of your organization. Select the programs you wish to 
attend. HSM will email you the Zoom link the day before 
each program. Free admission is courtesy of your historical 
organization’s membership with HSM.

Upcoming Lectures: 
 June 3 @ 12:00 Noon 

Dubious Delegates: Michigan Texans 
at the 1860 Republican Convention

June 11 @ 7:00 p.m.
Just Another Podunk Town: Exploring 

Michigan’s Podunk Places

June 17 @ 12:00 Noon
Cultural Stewardship in a Changing 

Environment: Preserving Anishnaabek 
Traditions

June 25

Our History Hound will take a week off 
during our UP History Conference

Note: All lecture times are scheduled in the 
Eastern time zone.


